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I request that you do not pass this bill. It appears that this bill will effectively eliminate 

all youth shooting programs, which is unacceptable. There are wonderful programs 

out there that allow kids to enjoy sport shooting with other kids while also learning 

critical skills and good habits of responsible ownership. We should want to encourage 

the opportunities to learn responsibility, not prohibit them. I oppose this bill. 


